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From: registrar
Sent: June 27, 2017 2:53 PM
To:
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Original Message----- 
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]  
Sent: June-04-17 9:26 AM 
To: registrar 
Subject: Letter of Comment -  
 
The Ontario Energy Board 
 
-- Comment date -- 
2017-06-04 
 
-- Case Number -- 
EB-2017-0049 
 
-- Name -- 
Barbara Cormack 
 
-- Phone -- 

 
 
-- Company -- 
 
 
-- Address -- 

 
 
-- Comments -- 
My husband and I are seniors living in Uxbridge ON. Our income does not go up to meet the 
increasing costs of goods and services. I am diligent about using hydro at the Off-peak times but still 
our hydro bill is exorbitant. I am vehemently opposed to these new electricity distribution rates  and 
hope our voices will be heard. 
Barbara Cormack 
 
-- Attachment -- 
 
 
 




